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Dear Parents,
Temperatures have dropped and winter is fast 

approaching!  You will have received a message via 

email to inform you that the uniform is now stocked 

with winter items which can be ordered online via 

the family portal and delivered home via students.

With a change in climate it is important to be all 

the more vigilant against the spread of COVID-19 

and other illnesses.  We are taking extraordinary 

measures at school and have achieved success in 

ensuring no cases of transmission on campus.  We 

need the support of everyone to help protect our 

students, their family and our school community at 

large. To this end, we appeal to all parents to follow 

the advice below:

•	 Ensure all family members are wearing masks 

and sanitizing when interacting with people who 

are not in your usual family ‘bubble’

•	 Limit social interaction with others. This means 

avoiding gatherings with people whose health 

you cannot be certain of

•	 Avoid physical contact with everyone beyond the 

family members you share your home with

•	 Stay home if you are unwell; keep children at 

home if they are unwell

•	 If you/your children have been in contact with 

a person who has tested positive, consider 

the likelihood of contamination – if you 

consider it possible that you may be a carrier 

(either symptomatic or asymptomatic) take 

precautionary action.  Isolate, monitor your 

health; in the case of MES Cairo students please 

keep them at home, contact school to share your 

circumstances and seek advice

•	 If anyone in your home tests positive for COVID-19 

all members of your household should isolate, 

medical advice should be followed, and you must 

report details to school.
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T-shirts for our 24hr Run Event are 
available for sale on our Family Portal; 
t-shirts may be worn (with jeans!) on 
Sunday 6 December and Thursday 17 

of December 2020.
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The fact remains that COVID-19 is around 

us.  It is impossible to guarantee protection 

from exposure, but it is possible to take 

sensible precautions to minimize the risk of 

contamination.  Doing so is a community 

responsibility that we all must accept.

STAY WELL!...and don’t forget about our 

campaign to KEEP EGYPT WARM!...

Your donations of dry food items (for the 

Egyptian Food Bank) and clothing (for the 

Egyptian Clothing Bank) continue to be very 

well received.
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